
  
Communion Sunday - August 7, 2022, 10:00 am 

“Be Patient for God” 
Sermon by:  Minister Miriam Theodore  

 The Missions Committee will have a donation table set up in Fellowship Hall on Sunday, August 07th & 

August 14th, for the families impacted by the Kentucky Floods. For detailed information regarding the One 
Great Hour of Sharing “Kentucky Flood Relief Efforts,” please refer to the insert in today’s bulletin. As 

always, thank you for your continued support. Blessings, Judy, Mary, Gail & Marge.  

 Community Nursery Kindergarten News  
 

CNK will host an open house on Saturday, August 13, 2022, from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm. 

Congratulations to Helen Healey for her new role as Chair of the CNK Board.  

THE THRIFT SHOP IS HAVING A HUGE SUMMER SALE! ALL CLOTHES FOR MEN, WOMEN, 

AND CHILDREN!!  Thrift Shop hours are Friday & Saturday from 11:00 - 3:00 pm. Spread the word about 
Pembroke's hidden gem. Thrift Shop has a new inventory of summer essentials at a great price. Why pay 
retail when you can get a great deal for back-to-school clothes at the Thrift Shop.  

First Church in Pembroke Monthly Meetings for August 2022 
  
 

The Thrift Shop will meet on Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at the Thrift Shop at 10:30 am. Thrift Shop 
meets on the second Wednesday of each month.  
 

CNK Board will meet on Tuesday, August 23, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 3:00 pm.  
  

First Church in Pembroke Monthly Meetings for September 2022 
 

The Deacons will meet on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 7:00 pm.  

The Thrift Shop will meet on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, at the Thrift Shop at 10:30 am.  

The Trustees will meet on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 6:00 pm.  
The Council will meet on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, in Fellowship Hall at 7:15 pm.  

The Mission Committee: will meet on Tuesday, September 28, 2022, at the Thrift Shop at 11:00 am.  
 

On-Going Information 
  

Flowers for the Sanctuary:  The flower signup sheet can be found outside the Deacons Closet. Please 

call the office and leave a message if you are interested in ordering flowers for a Sunday Service. Flowers 
are a beautiful way to remember a loved one celebrating a birthday or an anniversary, whatever the 
occasion.  

Sunday Fellowship:  Thank you to all who either brought a food item or signed up to bring one in. Please 

remember that these items can be store-bought. Your generosity is appreciated. We are still looking for 
families to get goodies to share with the congregation during Fellowship. A signup sheet for this is in Fellowship 

Hall.  

 First Church in Pembroke Steeple Lighting – If you would like to light the Steeple for any special occasion, 

you can contact Joellen Graham via the FCIP Facebook page.  
  

First Church Summer Office Hours:  The office will be open on August 9 & 10, 2022. Tuesday & Wednesday, 

from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. Do not hesitate to contact the church office at 781-293-2584 and leave a 
message after hours. 
  

Thrift Shop Hours are Friday & Saturday from 11:00 - 3:00 pm. Spread the word about Pembroke's hidden 

gem. Thrift Shop has back-to-school items at a great price. Tell your family and friends why pay retail prices! 

 

 

Please visit First Church in Pembroke's Facebook page for the current information.   


